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I find the mail in ballots to be helpful since I have a young child and my husband and 

I work opposite schedules for work. With having time to being able to make my 

informed decisions in private and having the ability to drop off or mail back by a 

certain time I believe I am better able to be apart of the community and have my 

voice heard. Forcing people to go into a place at a certain time would negatively 

impact our community to being able to partake in their civic duty. Getting rid of mail in 

ballots would be silencing the voices of our community that deserve to have their 

ballots counted. Please consider everyone who would be left out if you change the 

way our beautiful state allows our communities great and small to be heard.  


